
 Hampshire Primary Headteachers’ Conference Invitation - Friday 15 March 2024
Dear colleagues, we are delighted to extend to you a personal invitation to the 2024 Hampshire Primary Headteachers’ 
Conference, taking place on Friday 15 March 2024 at the Macdonald Botley Park Hotel.  

This is a full day event, commencing at 9.00am with coffee and registration followed by the conference starting at 
9.55am and aiming to finish by 3.30pm. To ensure you get the most from the day, we recommend you stay for the 
whole duration to take full advantage of the guest speakers and networking opportunities. As always, the conference 
will be supported by a topical exhibition and a raffle!

Once again, we will be inviting headteachers from the Isle of Wight and special schools. Spaces will be limited to 
headteachers only in the first instance until 22 February 2024. Places will then be available for deputies until 1 March 
2024 or until all places are taken. We recommend you book early to guarantee your place and avoid disappointment.

To maintain the high standards of the day, there will be a charge of £60 per delegate, however Hampshire maintained 
schools are entitled to one free space per school. Bookings will be completed on a first come, first serve basis and 
headteachers will be prioritised.

Please note that parking is free of charge and for those travelling by ferry, a mini bus service will be provided.

Guest speakers
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Megan Greenwood: Megan joined City of Sanctuary UK, as the first Schools of Sanctuary 
Co-ordinator, in 2021. City of Sanctuary UK is a small refugee sector non-profit which acts as an 
umbrella organisation for over 125 community groups across the UK and delivers the ‘Streams 
of Sanctuary’ programmes and award schemes. The Streams of Sanctuary include networks of 
schools, further education colleges, universities, local authorities, theatres, libraries and more.

Prior to joining City of Sanctuary UK, Megan worked in English for Speakers of Other Languages 
(ESOL) and English as an Additional Language (EAL) provision and has a wide range of 
experience with education and refugee sector non-profit organisations in the UK and abroad. She 
has an Erasmus Mundus joint Masters degree in Education Policies for Global Development, where 
her thesis focused on the educational experiences of resettled refugee youth in rural areas of 
England.

Hannah Hall: Hannah is an experienced School Improvement Consultant, Coach and Trainer. 
She specialises in behaviour and works nationally and internationally supporting schools, local 
authorities and trusts in reviewing, implementing, and developing cultural change, policy, systems 
and provision.

Hannah is known for her inspirational and charismatic training, combining her warmth as a person, 
passion for school improvement, served with a large portion of ‘realness’ and lived experience. As 
an adviser and coach, Hannah is a valued and sought-after critical friend and para professional. 
Her empathetic approach, delivered with honesty, underpinned with expertise and knowledge 
means she has supported many educational settings in whole school change as well as individual 
progression.

Roger Black: Roger is one of Britain’s most successful athletes winning 15 major championship 
medals in the 1980s and 1990s. His greatest achievements were winning the Olympic 400m Silver 
medal in 1996 and two World Championship Relay Gold medals in 1991 and 1997. 

He was an Ambassador for Team GB at the 2012 Olympics. He is now a public speaker, 
entrepreneur and founder of Roger Black Fitness. Hampshire born and bred – he grew up in 
Gosport, went to school in Portsmouth and university in Southampton. 
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